
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to you to thank you for all your support this term. 
 
It has been a challenging term for all of us. Schools have had to adapt to ever 
changing government guidelines and ensure school is safe for your children. 
 
All staff have worked hard to adapt classroom learning to provide your children with 
an outstanding education. Their professionalism has been outstanding and we are 
honoured to have them. 
 
Your children have been ​AMAZING ​! They came back to school and reconnected 
with their friends and teachers. They transitioned to their new class teachers without 
a fuss.  Their behaviour in school has been excellent. We are very proud of them. 
 
Over this term, unfortunately, some year groups have had to self isolate according to 
government guidelines. We would like to thank you for your support over these 
periods of isolation. We would also like to thank you for supporting your children's 
learning using GOOGLE CLASSROOMS. This ensures your children do not fall 
behind in their learning. Looking at school data for this term we can safely say that 
all children are making expected progress or better and are catching up with any 
learning lost over lockdown. 
 
The last year has been challenging for all of us, but it is times like these that it is 
important to stick together, keep each other safe and be kind. 
 
From all of us at Denbigh we hope you have a lovely Christmas and all the very best 
for 2021. 

Kind regards, 

  
Headteacher 


